OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER,
SUNDARGARH FOREST DIVISION

Phone No-06622-272243, E-Mail- dfo.sundargarh@odisha.gov.in

No. DY " /aF Misc.) /Dated. 12 /10/2023

To
The General Manager,
Mahalaxmi Area of MCL.

Sub: - Proposal for diversion of 227.62Ha of forest land within total mining lease area of
323.92Ha for Basundhara (West) Extension OCP of MCL.

Ref: - EDS dated.12.10.2023.

Sir,

With reference to the letter cited above, you are requested to submit the compliances
relating to the Forest diversion proposal of 227.62Ha of forest land within total mining lease area of
323.92Ha for Basundhara (West) Extension OCP of MCL, the details is furnished below:-

a) Earlier submitted mining plan of the project but Safety Zone area not mentioned in the

mining plan.

b) As per land schedule, 7.109Ha is involved in Safety Zone area.

Therefore, you are requested to submit revised mining plan as per land schedule to this

Office at an early date.

Yours faithfully,

S

' 9 \% \DR%
Divisional Forest Officer,
%W Forest Division.




